
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
         September 18, 2009 
 
 
 
 
 

MEETING NOTICE 
 

Senator David O'Connell, Chairman, has called a meeting of the PUBLIC SAFETY AND TRANSPORTATION 
COMMITTEE. 
 
Date: Thursday, October 15, 2009 
 
Time: 8:30 a.m. 
 
Place: Rooms 148-154, Research Park I, NDSU Research and Technology Park, Fargo 
 Red River Regional Dispatch Center, 300 NP Avenue, Suite 206, Fargo 
 
Agenda: Presentations by representatives of the Cass County Highway Department, the city of Fargo, and the 

city of West Fargo regarding the impact of energy and business development on area roadways; by 
representatives of the Highway Patrol regarding commercial motor vehicle inspection requirements; by 
representatives of the Department of Transportation regarding the effect of weather-related 
transportation funding provided to political subdivisions and the federal Western Hemisphere Travel 
Initiative; by a representative of Kimball and Associates regarding enhanced 911 services in the state, 
including associated costs; by representatives of the Red River Regional Dispatch Center regarding 
joint jurisdiction public safety answering points; and tours of Fargo area road projects, the Department 
of Transportation Fargo district office, and the Red River Regional Dispatch Center 

 
Special Note:  Anyone who plans to attend the meeting and needs assistance because of a disability should 

contact the Legislative Council staff as soon as possible. 
 
Committee Members:  Senators David O'Connell (Chairman), Dwight Cook, Gary A. Lee, Elroy N. Lindaas, 

Richard Marcellais, George Nodland; Representatives Edmund Gruchalla, Bob Hunskor, Jerry Kelsh, 
James Kerzman, Matthew M. Klein, William E. Kretschmar, Bob Martinson, Michael R. Nathe, Todd 
Porter, Arlo Schmidt, Elwood Thorpe, Gerry Uglem, Don Vigesaa, Robin Weisz 

 
Staff Contacts:  Brady A. Larson, Fiscal Analyst 

Allen H. Knudson, Legislative Budget Analyst and Auditor 
 
Any member unable to attend this meeting is asked to notify this office as soon as possible. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jim W. Smith 
Director 
 
JWS/CS 




